
February 5th, 2021 
Dear Members of The Japan Wood Research Society (JWRS), 
 
This is information from Tetsuo Kondo, Vice President of JWRS and the Program 
chairman. 
First of all, we would like to thank you for your sincere contribution to our research 
activities on JWRS. 
 
Now, I am writing this mail to inform you of opening our Program on 71st Annual 
Meeting in Tokyo from March 19-21. 
Please access the following URL to check the program. 
Let me remind you that it will be widely opened until the end of February, and 
from March 1st, the registered members for the annual meeting can only access 
it. 
 
https://confit.atlas.jp/wood2021 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in advance. 
 
With regards, 
 
Tetsuo KONDO 
Vice President of JWRS and the Program chairman 
 


